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1.1.3 Teachers Participation(2019-2020) 

Subject Department Role 
Date of Nomination 

Name 

ENGINEERING 
GRAPHICS 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliatingg 

University 

23/12/2019 
Dr Sreekumar V ME 

ME Dr. Nidhish Mathew NidhiHERMODYNAMIC 
Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 

25/01/2020 
Nidhis 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 

business practice 
Aneesh KS and industrial ME 23/1/2020 

economicS 

|supply chain and 

logistics 
management 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Aneesh KS ME 23/10/2020

industrial
engineering9 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 
Tinu Thomas ME 06-10-2019 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Tinu Thomas industrial safety ME 17/6/2019 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Rahul Krishnan mechanics of solid ME 19/11/2020 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Hariprasad K.S engineering graphics ME 01-01-2020 

ENGINEERIN 
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METALLURGY AND 

MATERIAL 
SCIENCE 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Rajeeve K Mohan ME 05-01-2020 

AUTOMOBILE 
ENGINEERING 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

UniversityY 
Mr Arun iose ME 08-01-2020 

COMPRESsIBLE 
FLUID FLoW 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affiliating8 

University 
Mr. ishnu M ME 08-01-2020 

ENGINEERING 
GRAPHICS 

Assessment/evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 
Mr. Benphil C Mathew ME 23/12/2019 

Basics of 

mechanical 
engineering 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affiliating 

|University 
10-10-2019 Mr.Sammon Korah ME 

design of machine 

elements 

|Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affiliating 

|University 
Mr.Albert Mathew ME 16/1/2019 

introduction to 

mechanical 
engineering9 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Mr. Amal R ME 02-06-2019 

financial 
management and 

accounting9 

|Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
ME 20/7/2019 

Mr Tinu Thomas 

MECHANICS OF 

FLUIDS 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affiliating 

University 
01-01-2020 

Mr.Akhil Ajay ME 

REFRIGERATION 
AND AIR 

CONDITIONING 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 
15/01/2020 

Mr.Jestin Vincent ME 

MECHANICS OF 

FLUIDS 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affiliating 

University 
ME 01-01-2020 

Mr.Abhijith Arun 

NONDESTRUCTIVEME
TESTING 

Assessment /evaluation
process of the affiliating 

University 
15/05/20200 

Mr.Praveen H 

NEERIN 



NONDESTRUCTIVE | 
TESTING 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 

Mr Manoj Balu V B ME 15/05/2020 

ENGINEERING 
GRAPHICSS 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Mr Leneesh N Gopal ME 23/12/2019 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Mr Abu Thomas Cherian mechatronics ME 01-06-2020 

Mr Satheesh Chandran C AND AIR 

CONDITIONING 

REFRIGERATION 
ME 

|Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
12-01-2020 

Setting of question 
papers for PG programs 

Ms.Preethi Sebastian High Voltage DC EEE 18/11/2019 

Electric Drive 

System 
Setting of question 

papers for PG programs MrJeneesh Scaria EEE 18/11/2019 

Industrial Control 
Electronics 

Setting of question 
papers for PG programsS MsJeepa K EEE 18/11/2019 

Computer 
Applications in 

Power Systems 

Setting of question 
papers for PG programs Ms.Shoma Mani EEE 18/11/2019 

Renewable EnergyEEE 
Systems 

Setting of question 
|papers for PG programs 

18/11/2019 Ms Eugene Peter 

Setting of question 

papers for PG programs 
Power Electronic 

EEE 18/11/2019 Mr.Phejil K Paul |Devices and Circuits 

|Applications of 

Special Electric 

Machines 

Setting of question 
papers for PG programs EEE 18/11/2019 

Ms.Neeba Sabu 

Setting of question 
papers for PG programs 

Switched Mode 
EEE 18/11/2019 

Ms.Priya Thomas Power Converters 

Design and Development| 

of Curriculum for Add 

on/ certificate/ Diploma 
Courses 

10-12-2019 
Ms.Rahumath Beeby KA ELECTRICAL CAD EEE 

Design and Development 

of Curriculum for Add 

on/ certificate/ Diploma 
Courses 

Ms.Shoma Mani ETAP EEE 02-08-2019 

CNEERINa. 



Design and Development 
of Curriculum for Add 
on/ certificate/ Diploma 
Courses 

PROTEUS PCB 
DE SIGNING 

Ms Neeba Sabu EEE 10-12-2019 

Design and Development 
of Curriculum for Add 
on/ certificate/ Diploma 
Courses 

LATEX FOR 
BEGINNERS 

M Priy a Thomas EEE 10-12-2019 

DISTRIBUTED 
GENERATION AND EEE 
SMART GRIDS 

|Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Ms Preethi Sebastian 31/12/2019 

SPECIAL 
Ms Rahumath Beeby KA ELECTRIC 

MACHINES 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affliating 

University 
EEE 06-06-2019 

DIGITAL 
ELECTRONICS 
AND LOGIC 

DESIGN 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 
Mr.Jeneesh Scaria EEE 11-06-2020 

Synchronous and 
EEE Induction Machines 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 
Ms Jeepa KJ 06-06-2019 

Power System 
Analysis 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliatingg 

University 
Ms.Shoma Mani EEE 06-06-2019 

DIGITAL SIGNAL 
PROCESSING 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Ms.Eugene Peter EEE 23/10/2020 

POWER 
ELECTRONICS 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Mr.Phejil K Paul EEE 23/6/2020 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affiliating 

University 
Ms.Neeba Sabu Electromagnetics EEE 23/6/2020 

Advanced Control 

Theory 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Ms.Priya Thomas EEE 11-06-2020 

Setting of question 

papers for PG 
M.Tech-Modern CSE 11-07-2019 Dr. Vinodh P Vijayan Computer Networks 

EERIN 

F NGRLAR 



Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Dr. Aswathy S U machine Leaning CSE Dec 2019 

Tech 
Computational 
|intelligence 

M 
Setting of question 
papers for PG 

Dr. Aswathy S U CSE 11-07-2019 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Dr Bibin Vincent Bio Informatics CSE Dec 2019 

Setting of question 

papers for PG 
Dr.Bibin Vincent M.Tech-Web Servie CSE 11-07-2019 

Fuzzy set theory andcSE 
apllications 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Mr.George Sebastian June 20100 

M.Tech-big data 

Processing 
Setting of question 

papers for PG 
Mr. George Sebastian CSE 11-07-2019 

Object oriented 
design and 

Programming 

|Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
MsJinu P Sainudeen CSE June 2020 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affiliating 

University 

Ms.Neethu Maria John Compiler Design CSE June 20100 

M.Tech 
Computational 
Intelligence 
M.Tech-web 
services 
M.Tech- high 
performance 
computer 
architecture 
M.Tech-Operating 
System Concepts 
M.Tech-Automata 
Theory and 

Computability 
M.Tech-DistributedcSE 
Computibg System 
M.Tech-advanced 
Data Structures and CSE 

algorithm 

Setting of question 
papers for PG 

Setting of question 
papers for PG 

Ms.Neethu Maria John CSE 11-07-2019 

Ms. Sreenimol K.R. CSE 11-07-2019 

Setting of question 
papers for PG 

|Ms.Nimmy mol Manuel CSE 11-07-2019 

Ms.Divya S8 
Setting of question 

papers for PG 
CSE 11-07-2019 

Setting of question 
papers for PG 

Ms.Neena Joseph CSE 11-07-2019 

Setting of question 

papers for PG 
Setting of question 
papers for PG 

Ms.Sujitha M 11-07-2019 

Ms.Neema George 11-07-2019 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Ms.Sruthy Emmanuel C programming CSE 01-09-2020 

M.Tech-Computer 
Security and aplliedCSE 
Cryptography 

Setting of question 

papers for PG 
Ms.Sruthy Emmanuel 11-07-2019 

EERTNU 

NGALARI 



Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affiliating 

University 

01-09-2020 ARTIFICIAL 
INTELLUIGENCE 

CSE 
Ms Simy Mary Kurian 

M Tech Big data 

Processing 

Setting of question 

papers for PG 
11-07-2019 

CSE 
Ms Simy Mary Kurian 

PROGRAMMING 
PARADIGMS 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 

December 2019 
CSE Ms.Syamamol T 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affiliating 

University 

June 2020 software engg and cSE 

Project management Ms Gayathri R Krishna 

M Tech-computer 
security and applied|CSE 

cryptography 

Setting of question 
papers for PG 

11-07-2019 

Ms.Mertin Mary James 

CRYPTOGRAPHY 
AND NETWORK 

SECURITY 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affiliating 

University 

September 2020 
CSE Ms.Mertin Mary James 

distributed 
computing 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
CSE 

September 2020 
Ms. Tinu Thomas 

Object oriented 

design and 

programming 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affiliating 

University 

June 2020 
Mr.Vishnu S Sekhar CSE 

M.Tech-Advanced 
database 
Management 

Setting of question 

papers for PG CSE Dec 2019 
Ms.Neena G.Krishnan 

Microprocessors an CSE 
microcontrollers 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affiliating 

University 

Dec 2019 
Ms.Neena G.Krishnan 

Setting of question 

papers for PG Mr.Chris Chettissery Web security CSE June 2020 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Mr.Chris Chettissery Soft computing CSE Dec 2019 

Design and Development| 

of Curriculum for 

certificate Programme 
Ms Jinu P Sainudeen certification of java CSE June 2020 

Design and Development 

of Curriculum for 

certificate Programme 
Ms Neema George PHP CSE Dec 2019 



Basics of civil 

engineerin0 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 
Dr. Radhakrishnan R CE September 2020 

Setting of question 

papers for UG/PG M Sipli Abraham M Tech CE September 2020 

programsS 

ENVIRONMENTALCE 
ENGINEERING 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the afiliating 

University 
Ms. Sipli Abraham September 2020 

TRANSPORTATIONCE 
ENGINEERING 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Ms Reni Kruvilla September 2020 

BASICS OF CIVIL 
ENGINEERING 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affiliating8 
University 

Ms Aswathy Soman CE September 2020 

|Assessment/evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 
Ms Salini Theres N Kurian INDIA 

cONSTITUTION OFCE September 2020 

ENVIRONMENTAL 
IMPACT 
ASSESSMENT 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

|University 
Ms. Nissy Susan Mani CE September 2020 

ENVIRONMENTAL CE 
ENGINEERING 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affiliating 

|University 
Mr. Vilbin Varghese November 2020 

ENGINEERING Ms. Adithya Viswambhara MECHANICS 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 
CE November 2020 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the afiliating 

University 
CE Ms. Sharon Treassa Biju ENGINEERING 

Biu ENVIRONMENTAL October 2020 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 
University 

Mr. Gokul PV FLUID MECHANICS CE November 2020 

ENGINEERING
MECHANIcS

Assessment /evaluation
process of the affiliating 

|University 
CE October 2020 Ms. Linu Joy 

NEERIN 

FNGALA 



STRUCTURAL 
ANALYSIS 

|Assessment /evaluation 
process of the afiliating 

University 
Ms Karthika S Nair CE October 2020 

DESIGN OF STEEL ICE 
STRUCTURES 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Ms. Geethulal October 2020 

GEOTECHNICAL Mr.Sreerench RaghaVU ENGINEERING 
Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
CE October 2020 

ENGINEERING Ms. Christimol Zachariya MECHANICS 
Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
CE October 2020 

ENVIRONMENTALCE 
ENGINEERING 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Ms. Anjali M October 2020 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Ms. Anitta Aloysious Perei FLUID MECHANICS CE October 2020 

GEOTECHNICAL 
ENGINEERING 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Ms. Athulya Tom CE October 2020 

DESIGN OF 
HYDRAULIC 
STRUCTURES 

Assessment/evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

|University 
Mr.Nithin v.L CE November 2020 

TRANSPORTATION CE 
ENGINEERING 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 
Arya R. Nair November 2020 

ENGINEERING 
GEOLOGY 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 
Dr. Asha P Tom CE November 2020 

CONSTITUATION CE 
OF INDIA 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Ms.Anjana Baby November 2020 

DESIGN OF 

CONCRETE 
STRUCTURES 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating8 
UniversityY 

|Ms. Ann Mary Jose CE November 2020 

EERING 

iANGALMAL 



Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affiliating 

University 

November 2020 

ENGINEERING 
MECHANICS 

CE 
Ms Parvathylal 

ENGINEERING 
MECHANICS 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affiliating 

UniversityY 

November 2020 

CE 
Ms Eiza Edison 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the afliating 

University 

November 2020 

DE SIGN OF STEEL CE 

STRUCTURES M Mable Mathew 

PROJECT 
PLANNING AND 

IMPLEMENTATION 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affiliating 

Universityy 

November 2020 

MrSankar Bose 
CE 

THEORY OF 

SHELLS 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affiliating 

University 

November 2020 

LINI M Thomas 
CE 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affiliating 

University 

18/06/2019 

Mr. Ajit Joseph ROBOTICS ECE 

ELECTRONICS 
PACKAGING 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affiliating 

University 
Mr Anu Philip Mathew ECE 

18/7/2019 

DIGITAOL SIGNAL ECE 
PROCESSING 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affiliating 

University 
MsJyothisree KR 

25/7/2019 

ELECTRONIC ANDECE 
Ms.Resma Chandran v.PcOMMUNUICATION 

Setting of question 

papers for PG programs 

November 2020 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affiliating 

University 
MIXED SIGNAL ECE Ms.Resma Chandran V.PCIRCUIT DESIGN 

14/11/2019 

ANTENNA &WAVE ECE 
PROPAGATION 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Mr.Reneesh C Zacharia 

28/1/2020 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Mr. Rakesh S VLSE ECE 31/8/2019 

Setting of question 
papers for PG programs Ms .Simi P Thomas M.TECH ECE 04-06-2020 

LRIN 

1A NGALF C 



SWITCHING 
THEORY AND 
LOGIC DE SIGN 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the afiliating 

|University 
Ms Simi P Thomas ECE 27/7/2019 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the afflilating 

University 
Ms. Aswathi Gopan VLSE ECE 04-06-2020 

DESIGN AND 
ENGINEERING 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Ms Krishnapriya CV ECE 07-12-2019 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 

APPLIEDCELECTR 
Ms Neethan Elizabeth AbfOMAGNETIC ECE 31/12/2019 

THEORY 

COMPUTER ECE COMMUNICATION 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Mr Akhil Kumar S 15/7/2019 

ELECTRONIC AND 
ECE COMMUNUICATION| 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affiliating 

University 
Ms. Meeva PA 14/10/2019 

ELECTRONIC 
DEVICES AND 
CIRCUITS 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Ms.Aparna Jose ECE 25/11/2020 

ELECTRONIC AND ECE 
COMMUNUICATIONECE 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Ms Mariya Stephen 15/7/2019 

DESIGN AND 
ENGINEERING 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

|University 
Ms.Riya Sara Joy ECE 15/7/2019 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Prof.Jain P George CALCULUS BSH August 2019 

|Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 

LINEAR ALGEBRA 
Biji MatheW AND CALCULUS BSH September 2019 

ENGINEERING 
PHYSICS 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Chinchu Anna Varkey BSH January 2019 

ANGALAN COL 



VECTOR 
CALCULUSS 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affiliating 

University 
BSH September 2019 

Ashu Prakash 

ENGINEERING 
PHYSICS 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating

University
Gokul C BSH January 2019 

ENGINEERING 
CHEMISTRY 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Reshma Chandran BSH January 2020 

ENGINEERING 
CHEMISTRY 

|Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affiliating 

University 
March 2019 

Nitheesha K Gopal BSH 

DIFFERENTIAL 
EQUATIONS 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating

University
March 2019 

Sheen E M BSH 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
BSH 

September 2019 
Tinku Mathew Abraham DMS 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating8 

University 
|GRAPH THEORY BSH September 2019 

Sheena Bhaskar 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Sheeja Bhaskar GRAPH THEORY BSH April 2019 

ENGINEERING 
PHYSICS 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 
BSH January 2019 

Vinu Sreedhar 

PROFESSSIONAL |BSH 
COMMUNICATION 

ASsessment /evaluation 

process of the affiliating 

University 
February 2020 

Aksa Robert 

Assessment/evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
ECONOMICS BSH June 2020 

|Nandhitha Krishnan 

DIFFERENTIAL 
EQUATIONS 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliatingg 

UniversityY 
BSH September 2019 

Amala Jose 



ENGINEERING 
CHEMISTRY 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affiliating

University
Vidhya Vinayan BSH July 2019 

PROFESSSIONAL BSH COMMUNICATION 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Merin Deena Shiboo August 2019 

PROFESSsIONAL BSH cOMMUNICATION 

|Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Georgian MT August 2019 

SERVICES 
MARKETING 

Setting of question 

papers for PG programs 
Dr. Sibu C. Chithran MBA 22/10/2019 

ORGANIZATIONAL 
BEHAVIOURI 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 
Dr. Sibu C. Chithran MBA 18/11/2019 

Setting of question 
papers for PG programs 

Mr Siby James 3rd SEM MBA MBA 22/10/2019 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affiliating 

University 
Mr.Siby James 3RD SEM MBA MBA 26/3/2019 

Setting of question 
papers for PG programs 

Mr Bose Tom 3RD SEM MBA MBA 03-06-2019 

PERFORMANCE 
MANAGEMENT 

Setting of question 
papers for PG programs 

Ms Tinta Baby MBA 26/3/2019 

Setting of question 
papers for PG programs 

Ms Reshma Raveendranat|3RD SEM MBA MBA 03-06-2019 

Setting of question 
papers for PG programs 

Ms Jeenu Mathew 3RD SEM MBA MBA 03-06-2019 

Setting of question 
papers for PG programs Ms Fathima Shirin 3RD SEM MBA MBA 03-06-2019 

CLOUD 
COMPUTING 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

|University 
Ms Demy Devassy |MBA July 2019 

GLOBAL 
INFORMATION 
SYSTEM 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating8 

University 
Ms Demy Devassy MBA July 2019 

NGNEERIN 



STRATEGIC 
MS Reshma RaveendranaMANAGEMENT 

Setting of question 

papers for PG programs 

15/7/2019 
MBA 

INTERNATIONAL 
MARKETING 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affiliating 

University 
Ms Rinta George MBA 

20/03/2019 

MARKE TING 
MANAGEMENT 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affiliating 

University 
Ms Rinta George MBA 

03-04-20199 

QUANTITATIVE 
TECHNIQUES 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affiliating 

University 
Ms Rinta George MBA 

18/11/2019 

OPERATIONS 
RESEARCH 

Setting of question 

papers for PG programs Ms Rinte George MBA 
20/04/2019 

ACCOUNTING FOR MBA 

MANAGERS 

Assessment levaluation 

process of the affiliating 

University 
MS Jeenu Mathew 

25/11/2019 

RNG 

A NGALAH 


















































































































































































